

May 14, 2018

Ms. Anita Khanna Campaign 2000, c/o Family Service Toronto 128A Sterling Rd. Unit 202, Toronto M6R 2B7

Phone: 416-595-9230, ext. 244

Dear Anita,

Thank you very much for providing us with the opportunity to respond to the Campaign 2000 Questionnaire. Please find attached our completed response.

In 2014, the people of Ontario elected a Liberal government that promised to build Ontario up. We promised to create jobs and growth, improve retirement security for workers and build the next generation of infrastructure.

And we delivered. We made historic investments in hospitals, schools, transit, roads and bridges. We strengthened the economy, leading to the lowest unemployment rate in 17 years and economic growth that outpaces the United States and Europe. We made university and college tuition more affordable for the middle class and completely free for 235,000 students.

But we have more to do. I believe government should be there for people who need help. It's the reason why I entered public life. I believe the way we care for one another is our greatest strength — and government's greatest responsibility.

So we've made a deliberate choice to invest in more care and opportunity. We're investing in more health care, more child care and more support for people where they tell us they are falling behind. And we're making sure people can take advantage of every opportunity to get a good job and get ahead in life.

Thank you again for your strong advocacy and I look forward to speaking soon.

Sincerely.

Kathleen Wynne

Leader, Ontario Liberal Party

athlein Wynne